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The haré dAjares d iterm o thke UJnited States to the Secretai'y of
for External Affairs of Canada

EMBASSY 0F THE UNITED STATES 0F AMERICA

No. 535 ttawa, July 15, 1ý

1 have the honour to acknowledge, the receipt of your note, No. 94 oi
11, 1946, concerning wa.r surpluses and related matters, and to conflrwi
the additional proýviso to paragraph 7 (b) of your note No. 44 of Marc
-outlined, therein, is, acceptable to my Government.

It îs also agreable to my Government that your note and this reply
be regarded as revisng the uriderstanding contained in the exchange of
of March 30, 1946.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my higLiest consideration.

LEWIS CLARK,
Chargé d'Affaires ad inter«M.


